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Falling stones at il-Ponta ta’ Ricasoli 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that some of the stones forming part of the bastion at Il-Ponta ta’ Ricasoli are 

falling off. 

 

Due to the danger caused by any of these falling stones, all mariners are to keep at 

least 50m away from the coastline.  

 

Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and slow speed when 

navigating close to the area and observe the 50m safety zone required.  

 

They are to comply with any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) 

on VHF channel 12. 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177 

 

 
 
 
 


